We, the residents of tHe Marquette Neighborhood, petition the city to reinstate the bus
stop at the corner of Rutledge and Thornton Streets. Removal of the two stops on either
side of the Yahara Rivgr have resulted in a four block distance (five if the bridge is
included) without a bug stop. As a result this portion of the neighborhood is
inadequately served efen though there are number of multi-dwelling buildings and a
higher population dengity close to the stop at Thornton.
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